Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Richard Ely [rely@sonic.net]

Sent: Friday, February 22, 2013 11:26 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Richard Ely; Dick Cochran

Subject: Salle's Auto Body

Attachments: table 2 MWs.wpd

The Salle's Auto Body site continues to sit in limbo. Because only trace concentrations of
gasoline and diesel fuel were detected in one well in the last sampling event, EC&A believes
that the site should be closed under the Low-Threat closure policy.

Please advise.
Richard Ely

Senior Project Geologist
707-321-7267



